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     VIII.    SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 

 
  
 

   

    
   

  Office of Assistant Superintendent Mrs. Kimberly Britton 

 

                   
  

  

 Mrs. Britton will present for “first reading” the proposed 2018-2019 

 School Handbooks.   

 

 The proposed changes are listed on a form included at the 

 beginning of each Handbook.  

 

 

   
 

 

First Reading 


